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I wholeheartedly oppose SB 1154. It gives more bureaucratic government oversite to 

a program that needs level headed tested and working solutions. Once again it 

appears that government wants the ability to strong arm the local decision making 

process at the expense of local property rights. No standards set in place to guide the 

process and takes away any citizen involvement to help come up with viable 

(common sense) solutions.   

Respectfully,  

Terry Swartwout 


